Pike Fold Community School - UKS2
Newsletter
Friday 17t January 2020

What we have been up to this week in UKS2

Year 5: This week in English, Year 5 have been using adverbials to write a setting description based on a previously unseen
image.

In Maths, we have started to look at formal multiplication and applied our knowledge to solving word problems.
Year 6: This week, Year 6 have started to look at fractions decimals and percentages and how to convert between them.

In English with Mr Johnson, Year 6 have started their new theme of ‘Coastlines’ and have been looking at different
information texts.

Reminder: Please ensure that your child is bringing both their Accelerated Reader book and their school planner into school
daily.
Homework
Maths — Mathletics (short division) or (Fact Families)
English — Cracking Comprehension (Sunfish)

Maths - Revision book

English - Revision book

Timestables

Knowing all times tables is essential for end of Key Stage tests and is crucial if children are going to make excellent
progress in our key stage.

We ask that all parents continue to practice and test times tables with their children to ensure fluency.
The website for children to practise is:

https://ttrockstars.com/login

Notices

Wednesday 24th January - Themed Lunch for Chinese New Year (parents need to book and pay in advance via Aspens)
Thursday 23 January - Parents First Aid Course 9:15-11:15 £5 (bookable on School Spider)

Tuesday 28t January - Parents First Aid Course 3:45-5:45  £5 (bookable on School Spider)

Menu for the themed lunch:

Sweet & Sour Chicken

Egg Noodles

Boiled Rice

Vegetable Chow Mein (v)
Boiled Rice

Halal Sweet & Sour Chicken (h)
Egg Noodles

Boiled Rice
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General Reminders

Please contact our school office with regards to places at after-school club.

Thank you to all parents who are parking sensibly before and after school, it helps to keep everyone
safe!

Chair of governors Eddie Roberts can be contacted by email - chair@pikefold.manchester.sch.uk
Family engagement officer: Mrs J. Gallimore. Tel: 0161 795 4614

As ever, if you have any questions then you can email the KS2 team at
KS2@pikefold.manchester.sch.uk .
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